
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon calling to thank you all 

for a terrific first day. We do have a few reminders for the rest of this week.  

 

The car rider line will continue to be slow for the first few days. It will get faster each day. If 

your child is a car rider, they should have brought home two name cards for you to place in your 

window during the afternoon car rider line. This will help the line to move smoothly. 

 

If your child is a bus rider, please remember to be patient as times may be earlier or later than 

expected the first week or so. Make sure to download the “Here Comes the Bus” app for detailed 

bus information.  

 

Students should have brought home a field trip form today. All grade levels will be participating 

in a dynamic and fun team building field trip during the first semester. Make sure to ask your 

child for the form. 

 

Also, don’t forget to review our school dress code with your child and remind them that cell 

phones and ear buds are not allowed out during the school day. All of this information is in our 

student handbook which is on our website and attached to the email that will go out with this 

message.  

 

I look forward to seeing you all back tomorrow morning! 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


